
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Water Lily Class  

Autumn 2 Newsletter 

2023 - 2024 

 

 

Welcome 

Welcome back to Autumn 2, we have had a few changes to our class; Louis 

and Elio are moving up to new classes and we are welcoming Teddie-Rex 

and Oliver to Water lily class – how exciting.  

Our book for the first half of the term will be ’10 Minutes to Bed Little 

Monster’ about a monster who gets up to all sorts of mischief. This will be 

followed by a Christmas book ‘The Christmas Selfie Contest’ when we will 

be thinking about writing letters to Santa! 

  

  

This term our book is… 

 

Key Class information 

Tuesday Trip to playground or woods. 

Wednesday Forest school. 

Friday  Performing Arts. 
Cookery. 
4D. 
Sensory room. 

 

 

Informal Curriculum 
 

Communication and Language – Literacy is focusing on 
making sentences and describing pictures using symbols 

or writing.  
 

Cognition and Learning – Maths – We are learning about 
2D in weeks 1-3 and money in week 4-7 as well as 

working on individualise targets.  
 

Personal and Independence – We are thinking about our 
families and people who are special to us.  

 
Me and My Community – We will be having regular trips 

to the local parks and Bourne woods. We are thinking 
about how to ‘Be Safe, Be Ready, Be kind’. 

 
Sensory and Physical – We are developing our 

interoception skills through a range of activities that 
make parts of our bodies feel different. This term we are 

focusing on hands, feet, mouth, eyes, ears and noses.  
We will be having regular TACPAC lessons alongside a 

structured PE session which will be circuits this term. We 
will also be enjoying outdoor learning in forest schools 

and supporting individual sensory needs 
 

    

 

 
Keeping in touch 

Please use the home school book to inform us of any important information relating to your child.  We will check it 

every day but please log into Tapestry for your daily class update.  Don’t forget to add any home experiences to 

Tapestry as this provides us with a valuable link to home. 

Any absence or to notify us of a medical appointment or for general enquiries please email: 

willoughbyenquiries@prioryacademies.co.uk  

 

 

Water Lily Class Staff 

     
Tracy      Tina Natalie Nicola Cheryl 

 

 

     
     

 

Whole School Diary Dates 

Please log into your ParentPay account to make 
a £10.50 voluntary payment towards the cost of 
ingredients for food lessons. 
 

 Please see the attached list of school 

events. 
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